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Dear friends,

This is just a short letter, to let you know that after several months of conversations with the bishops of Bolivia and Chile, and CMS, Rosita and Ihave now moved to Arica, where I am settling into our new ministry at the local church. Chile is my home country and I had been keen to spend my last working years here, and as the Arica church had been without a minister for many years we were happy to make the move.  

We are all commited, with the Lord’s help, to seeing growth in the church and have started a leadership training course. Our simple plan for the next five years is based on what I consider to be the three pillars of the local church – Marriage, Youth, and Children’s ministries. With this foundation our objective is to create a church for the whole family and we have just started our activities.

· Please pray that Rosita will receive strength from the Lord in our new home and ministry

· Pray for the planning process, for the congregation and that potential leaders will come forward
· Pray especially that the Lord will bring in the resources we need to complete building work on the church.
With greetings in Jesus’ name and grateful thanks for your continued support.

Federico and Rosita
Revd Federico Bascunan

Please note new email address: fbascunan@iach.cl
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